
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue. WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com 

June 28, 2012 

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Docket No. UE-120277 (Advice No. 2012-04) - Do Not Redocket 
Compliance Filing - Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the "Company") hereby submits in connection with Docket No. UE-
120277 the attached revised tariff sheets to replace the revised tariff sheets which were filed in a 
substitute filing on March 29,2012, under the Company's Advice No. 2012-04. This revised 
filing is being made in compliance with paragraphs 31 through 34 of Order 02, ORDER 
GRANTING SUMMARY DETERMINATION TO PUGET SOUND ENERGY, INC., AND 
AUTHORIZING TARIFF FILING, in the above referenced docket and includes the following 
portions of the Company's WN U-60 tariff for electric service. 

i h Revision of Sheet No. 95-f - Schedule 95A - Federal Incentive Tracker 
i h Revision of Sheet No. 95-g - Schedule 95A - Federal Incentive Tracker (Continued) 
8th Revision of Sheet No. 95-h - Schedule 95A - Federal Incentive Tracker (Continued) 
8th Revision of Sheet No. 95-i - Schedule 95A - Federal Incentive Tracker (Continued) 
i h Revision of Sheet No. 95-j - Schedule 95A - Federal Incentive Tracker (Continued) 

The attached revised tariff sheets reflect a change in the effective date from the substitute 
effective date of June 1,2012 to July 3,2012. The March 29,2012 substitute filing reflected 
rates to pass through interest on the unamortized balance of U.S. Treasury Department grants for 
2012 during the remaining seven months of2012. Although the total amount of interest to be 
passed through does not change, changing the effective date necessitates changing rates to pass 
through the interest over six months rather than the seven months from the March 29' 2012 
substitute filing. This increases the amount of credit that customers will receive and results in an 
increase in the overall reduction to bills. Work papers reflecting the revised rates will be 
forwarded to Commission Staff separately from this filing. 



Mr. David Danner 
Advice No. 2012-04 
Docket No. UE-120277 
June 28, 2012 

Please contact Susan Free at (425) 456-2105 for additional infonnation about this filing. If you 
have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3495. 

Enclosures 

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Very truly yours, 

Tom DeBoer 
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs 


